
	
Picolata families, 	
 
We are entering a new month and we 
are SO excited for all that is going on in 
the month of February. Please be sure 
to check our Facebook page for 
updates. The Book Fair is running 
through the 7th of this month. Check out 
the link for purchasing! 
https://tinyurl.com/PicolataBookFair 
 
We also have Spring Pictures on 2/9. 
Only those who have repurchased will 
have their pictures taken. We will be 
scheduling another BINGO night in 
April. Don’t forget Fridays in the Café 
are Ice Cream Days! $1.00 and funds 
can be added online, by cash, or check 
to your child’s account. Keep your eyes 
out for more information to come. There 
is also a school wide fundraiser in the 
works, and we cannot wait to share with 
you all! Don’t forget each Wednesday is 
show your Puma Pride Day! You can 
wear your favorite Puma gear. If you 
love a good sale check out the deals we 
have running on some of our gear. The 
store will close for the 20/21 school year 
on 2/22/21. 

https://pcespta.weebly.com/spirit-
wear.html 
 
 
- Your PTA family! 
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IMPORTANT DATES 
 
Feb 7th  
Last Day for Book Fair 
Remember this benefits 
our Library! 
 
 
Feb 9th  
Spring Pictures 
Only those who pre-
purchased  

 
 
Feb 15th  
NO SCHOOL 
Presidents Day 

 
 
Feb 16th  
Spirit Night 
Willie Jewels @5:30 
 
 
 

How	can	you	get	involved	in	the	PTA?	
	

If	you	are	looking	to	get	involved	in	
the	PTA	it	isn’t	too	late.	Check	us	out	

on	our	PTA	page.		
https://pcespta.weebly.com/spirit-

wear.html	


